Meetings will be on Zoom at 7 pm until further notice. Check our website for further
information or the emails from Kathy Broz. To enlist for notification of the Zoom meetings,
contact Kathleen Schuerger at_k.schuerger@outlook.com.

14 January—Happy New Year! Dickens and "The Simpsons" television program—Scott Wachter
11 February—the character Dolly Varden in popular culture—Anne Meissner

11 March—Discussion of fathers and sons in Barnaby Rudge. Steven Marcus and Kathleen
Shuerger

8 April-History of Dickens's weekly journal "Master Humphrey's Clock" (1840-1841) and a first
edition of same—Beth Bliss

13 May-Discussion of Barnaby Rudge. Please bring discussion questions.
10 June—Annual Dickens Memorial Banquet—speaker Mark Dawidziak ( topic and venue TBA)
Secretary Kathy Broz reminds us that the Dickens Fellowship (our London HQ) website

frequently posts Zoom or YouTube presentations by Dickens scholars. Please check it
frequently: www.dickensfellowship.org




